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Kieling, John, NMENV

From: jfales@purdue.edu

Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 10:50 AM

To: Kieling, John, NMENV

Cc: jfales@purdue.edu

Subject: in support of maintaining the open burn permit at LANL

Mr. John E. Kieling

Program Manager, NMED Hazardous Waste Bureau
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1

Santa Fe, NM 87505

February 26, 2010

Dear Mr., Kieling,
I am an employee of Los Alamos National Security, LLC, and work at the Los Alamos National
Laboratory. I am writing as a private citizen and the views herein are my own.

I am in favor of Keeping the open burn permit at Los Alamos National Laboratory.

Existence of the open burn ground facilities allow us to provide critical, cost
effective, and timely support to the nation In reducing injuriles to our servicemen through
understanding of the homemade explosives encountered.

Existence of the open burn ground facilities also allows us to provide critical and cost
effective support the war on terror.

Please reconsider the intent to deny the open burn permit at Los Alamos. Thank you for
your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Janine 1L,. Fales

115 Alhambra Drive
Los Alamos, NM 87544

This inbound email has been scanned for maliciocus software and transmitted safely to you
using Webroot Emall Security.
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